
NOTE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 

LOCAL PLAN SUB-COMMITTEE – 3rd FEBRUARY 2022 
 

 
 
The meeting of the Local Plan Sub-Committee scheduled for Thursday, 3rd February 
2022 at 6.00pm has been cancelled as there is insufficient business to deal with at 
this time. 
 
The next meeting of the Local Plan Sub-Committee is scheduled to take place on 
Thursday, 17th March 2022 starting at 6.00pm. 
 
If you have any queries please contact the Governance and Members Team by E-
Mail at governance@braintree.gov.uk 
 

17th January 2022 
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